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April 9,2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to the kids such as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due 'to fact that the door is  not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 



April 9, 2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. 1 am concerned about 
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separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is not sewing the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

'Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 



April 9,2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to the kids such as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to fact that the door i s  not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is  not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 

Sincerely, 



April 9, 2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned .about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to the kids such. as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 

Sincerely, 



April 9, 2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned %bout 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
'There is not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to the kids such as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and 1 appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 

Sincerely, 1 



April 9,2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838-6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is  not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to the kids such as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 

Sincerely, 



April 9, 2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to the kids such as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for 10% 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center i s  also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 

Sincerely, i r I 



April 9, 2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rrn  2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henty Recreation Center. I am concerned'about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. 'this 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to the kids such. as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center i s  not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 



April 9, 2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned .about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to the kids such. as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 



April 9,2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned .about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to  attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to the kids such as 
homework time, tut~ring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

'Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 



April 9,2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned 'about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to the kids such as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is  not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 



April 9, 2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to the kids such as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 

Sincerely, 



April 9, 2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to the kids such as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter 



April 9,2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to the kids such as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 



April 9, 2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned.about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to the kids such as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 

Sincerely, 
'3 * .'? 
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April 9, 2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned.about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to the kids such. as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 



April 9, 2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned~bout 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated slnce 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to the kids such. as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 

Sincerely, j 



April 9, 2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned .about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to the kids such. as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is  not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 



April 9,2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of a l l  the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to the kids such. as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for 10% 

periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is  not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 

Sincerely, 



April 9, 2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

1 am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to  the kids such. as 
homework time, tut~ring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 

Sincerely, 



April 9, 2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to the kids such. as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 

Sincerely, 

4-~c  I, Ai/< ' ' 



April 9, 2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned .about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to the kids such as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is  not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 



April 9, 2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned ,about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to the kids such as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to fact that the door is  not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 



April 9,2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned 'about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to the kids such as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is  no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is  also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 



April 9, 2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to the kids such as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center i s  not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 

Sincerely, p' 



April 9,2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to  the kids such as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to  computers. They do not have enough rooms to  
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to  provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to  gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 

Sincerely, 



April 9, 2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers i n  Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to  attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to the kids such as 
homework time, tut~r ing,  dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to  gain your support in voting to  have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to  the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 



April 9, 2008 
/ 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned 'about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. 'The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to the kids such as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is  not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and 1 appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 

Sincerely, 
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April 9, 2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is  not enough space or any equipment to provide additional activities to the kids such as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 



April 9, 2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned'about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is not enough space or any equipment to  provide additional activities to the kids such as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to  computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is also not secure due to  fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to gain your support in voting to  have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter 

Sincerely, 
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April 9,2008 

Mayor and City Council 
301 King St, Rm 2300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Tel: 703.838.4550 
Fax: 703.838.6433 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

I am a member of the Parent Advisory Board for Patrick Henry Recreation Center. I am concerned about 
the removal of Patrick Henry Recreation Center from the budget for renovations and expansion. This 
recreation center has not been renovated since 1997. The center houses the most adolescents of all the 
recreation centers in Alexandria and always has children on a waiting list to attend the after school and 
summer programs. It does not have the amenities that the other Alexandria Recreation Centers have. 
There is  not enough space or any equipment to  provide additional activities to the kids such as 
homework time, tutoring, dance or any access to computers. They do not have enough rooms to 
separate the kids appropriately by age group and the kids are sitting in one of three rooms for long 
periods of time daily. There is no space to provide any activities or a weight room for the adults. This 
center is  also not secure due to fact that the door is not visible from the staff desk. Overall this 
recreation center is not serving the needs of the community and the Department of Recreation is not 
fulfilling their role. 

I am hoping to  gain your support in voting to  have the Patrick Henry Recreation Center reinstated to the 
2009 Budget for renovations and expansion. 

Thank you for your time and I appreciate any help you can provide with this matter. 

Sincerely,. 


